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27th October 2017 

Remembrance concert – Friday 10th November 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As you know our choir will be taking part in the Remembrance concert being held at St Michael’s 
Church in Abertillery on Friday 10th November. 

The concert will begin at 7pm. Children must be accompanied to the church and be seated by 
6.30pm. The service will run for approximately an hour and children must be collected by an 
adult. It is important that the children arrive on time. 

Please can children wear full school uniform and we would like them to wear a poppy if possible 
as a mark of respect. These can be purchased on entry at the church and they are also on sale 
at school. Family members are welcome to attend the service and there is no cost involved. 

 

Please complete the form below to inform us whether your child will be attending the service 
and who will be responsible for collecting them. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Mrs L Tudge 

 

Remembrance concert at St Michael’s Church – Friday 10th November 

 

Pupil Name: _________________________ Class: __________________________________ 

 

Will/ Will not be attending the concert (please delete as appropriate) 

 

He/She will be collected at the end of the service by: ___________________________________ 

Relationship to child: _________________________________ 

Contact number: _________________________________ 


